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Comments My husband and I are very concerned about the proposal for the Loxwood Clay Pits application for a 
waste plant. Our primary objection is the very large increase in HGV trucks that we would all be 
acutely aware of, on the already busy and overloaded local roads. These trucks are extremely 
disruptive and profoundly affect the quality of life of all the local residents, and people walking in the 
area with their children and dogs. As I understand the works could also severely impact ancient trees, 
people have done enough damage to the environment already. If we are not careful it will be too late 
and our actions will be irreversible. The damage already caused to our weather systems can be clearly 
seen just by turning on the world news each day. We have a duty to be very thoughtful and 
considered moving forward with plans, in order to minimise the negative impact of new development. 
Thank you for your time.
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